Executive Director’s Report for May 2023

TO: Board of Directors
FROM: Mike Fletcher, Executive Director
SUBJECT: May 2023 Board Report

The topics contained here should follow closely with the agenda.

Old Business:

Radio System:

Bald Hill Update:

e Tower Equipment Adjustment & Realignment — After my April report, Day Wireless continued

to adjust the microwave path between Dispatch and the Bald Hill site. As of the 15, the Bald
Hill site is back up and running with clean sightlines between the two towers.

Meissner Construction:

e Civil work is nearing completion. See attached photos.

Phase 3 Microwave Upgrades:
o Finalizing schedule between Day Wireless RF support, Day Wireless Civil & MNI.

NextGen Radio Project:
e Scheduling Phase 2 kick-off meeting.

New Business:

e HSEMC - Request Board input on the District’s HSEMC Support Fee ($9,844.88)
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